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 Helen Smith COMMEM

AIL

2014/5430/P 03/10/2014  15:04:32 I am sure this will go through, but I hope it will be remembered that this is a Conservation area so that 

the support poles and antennas are not allowed to be too tall and not too near the front edge of the  

Hotel building. I write from the next door building.
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